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From:

Sent:
To:
Subject:

Capital on the Hudson, NY/NJ Metro Financier
<capitalonthehudson@gmail.com>
Friday, March 5, 2010 10:43 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Yes move foward

I agree with your proposal on the 10-to-1 limitation.
this is more than fair this is honest.

Marc Cohen

Thank you for choosing our company.

We are financing tomorrows dreams today.

Please feel free to contact us at
551-221-0195. Fax 201-844-6142

Thank You


